[bookmark: _GoBack]From: David Brown 
Sent: 14 November 2017 15:18
To: Matthew Coyne
Subject: 17/02192/F-Mirimar Cottage

Building Control Consultation Reply:

Fire brigade access to be in accordance with Approved Document B Volume 1 Section B5

Solid waste storage to be in accordance with Approved Document H Section H6

